
If you require any further information please contact Council’s Landscape 
Architect / Project Manager, Katie Leung on 9847 6666 or visit Council’s 
website at https://www.hornsby.nsw.gov.au 

Council will shortly be commencing upgrade works to the amenities at Lisgar 
Gardens, in accordance with community consultation undertaken in 2022.

The works will include:
•	 Demolition of the existing public toilets and work shed
•	 Construction of a new amenities building and new office/ storeroom
•	 Associated path upgrades

Demolition works are scheduled to be undertaken in late September and 
building works in October to December 2023.

The works are localised to the upper eastern corner of the gardens.
At times some other areas may have limited access due to construction 
activities. The existing accessible toilet will remain open. We appreciate your 
understanding and patience while works are undertaken. 
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